
 

 

 

 NEW DETAILS! 
Holly Day Fair! 

November 2nd, 9am-2pm 

 

Donations now being accepted!   

Please continue to gather items that you would like to contribute – 

and remember to pass along this flyer to your friends and family who 

may also have items to donate!  Donations accepted during business 

hours or on Sunday mornings. 
 

Monetary donations are also being accepted for the purchase of Silent 

Auction items.  Please see Mike Coute, or you can put your donation 

in the Sunday offering plate marked for the Silent Auction. 
 

We will also enjoy the Kaffe Stuga and Luncheon again this year, along 

with special music provided by Karin Loewen and her students, 

Stringstravaganza, throughout the day. 
 

We’re excited that the Holly Day Fair is an event that everyone  

can participate in!  Watch for more opportunities to be involved!  

There’s no better feeling than coming together to support our church 

in such a fun way! 
 
 

HANDCRAFTS     BAKED GOODS   ART  

LINENS      JEWELRY    CHRISTMAS 

BOOKS/GAMES/PUZZLES   PLANTS    COOKIE WALK 
 

 

          Contact:  Mike Coute, 508-398-5275 

 
 

 

 


